Sample Letter Invitation to Members of The Connecticut General Assembly (this goes on your Facility Letterhead)
July (xx), 2016
The Honorable [first and last name of legislator]
State [Senator or Representative]
Legislative Office Building
Hartford, CT 06016

Re: 
An Invitation to Visit [name of facility] 

Dear Senator or Representative [last name of state senator or representative]:
I am very pleased to extend to you an invitation to visit the [name of facility] located at [facility address] on a date and time of your convenience over the next several weeks.  As you know, [name of the facility] is longstanding provider of skilled nursing care in our community for [insert number] year.  Our [insert number] bed facility employs [insert number] staff and is well-known for the quality of care we provide to our aging and disabled residents and for our service to the community. 
I think that during these challenging times in Connecticut, it is vitally important that we have a dialogue with you about [name of facility]’s mission to serve our residents and our community. I can think of no better opportunity than to meet you at our facility in a respectful and conversational environment where we can together speak to caregivers, residents, and perhaps family members and discuss the cares and concerns of our nursing home residents and those of the caregivers who meet their needs each and every day. 
I hope you will accept our invitation to visit [name of facility] and that you will contact me at [contact info—phone and/or email] in the near future so we can organize your visit over the next several weeks.
Sincerely,
Administrator

